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First name: Crystal
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Comments: Hello, I recently purchased an ebike to be able to ride in the forest service trails that are almost out

my back door. I'm concerned about the new designation of all ebikes as motorized. I was careful to purchase one

that was a class two as I understood they were acceptable in most places. I'm a 55year old recovering cancer

patient and this was going to be a way of recuperating and enjoying, respectfully our great forest. Please

reconsider the designation as this will have lasting consequences for me and others in similar situations. Thank

you. Crystal Dickenson 


